
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMlSSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

ADVISORY NO. 2021- 004

LlCENSlf.lG DIVISION

13 April 2021

Beginning 13 Aprit 2021, the lnsurance Commission will conduct daily
maintenance of all lC websites from 6:00 PH to 6:fl1 Atl. During the
said period, the Enhanced Licensing System will be unavailable.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

Division Manager
Licensing Division
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